EXECUTIVE SESSION MINUTES

Town of Montague Assessors' Department

1 Avenue A (2nd Floor) Turners Falls, MA

February 8, 2016

An Executive Session meeting of the Montague Board of Assessors was held on Monday, February 8, 2016. Assessors present were Chairman Paul Emery, Anne Cenzano and Karen Tonelli, Director of Assessing.

The meeting was called to session at 3:45 p.m.

The Board members reviewed and approved the following abatement applications:

Frederick Roberts, 27 East Taylor Hill Road, Montague MA (Parcel ID 48-0-0107) Kari Ann Wiles, 0 Letourneau Way, Turners Falls, MA (Parcel ID 14-0-108) 140 2nd Street (Tim deChristoher), 140 2nd Street, Turners Falls, MA (Parcel ID 04-0-0290)

The Board members reviewed and denied the following abatement application:

Michael Boulanger, 64 Millers Falls Road, Turners Falls, MA (Parcel ID11-0-107),

Upon a Motion duly made and seconded, it was voted to adjourn at 4:05 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Director of Assessing

Minutes approved:

ok to release. Ann Cenzano